
May 2023

Regarding COVID-19 and Related Circumstances 

To our 2023 Summer Stipend Award Recipients: 

We are partners in each student’s professional development, and we expect them to make informed 
decisions with regards to personal safety. Should a student continue in-person at an internship site, they 
must adhere to state law and COVID-19 directives, and to CDC guidelines. They are expected to 
concurrently follow those organizational mandates and safety procedures dictated by the internship site. 

Should such a student elect to continue in-person at the internship, the student does so at their own risk. 
Please note that the College makes no representations or assurances that the internship site is safe to 
return to or attend with respect to COVID-19. Any student who is not comfortable continuing in-person 
should immediately speak with their internship supervisor to explore alternative options with them, 
including but not limited to remote internship and independent projects. The Gateway Career Center is 
available to provide conversational assistance to the student in support of their safety and well-being. 

I have read and understand the contents of this letter: 

Name (Please Print): ___________________________ 

Signed: _____________________________________ 

Date: _______________________________________ 
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